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To investigate the criminal conduct of all institutions, organizations, and individuals involved in the persecution of 
Falun Gong; to bring such investigations, no matter how long it takes, no matter how far and deep we have to search, 

to full closure; to exercise fundamental principles of humanity; and to restore and uphold justice in society. 
 

Mail address: 
P. O. Box 84 
NewYork, NY  
10116 USA   

World Organization to 
Investigate the Persecution 

of Falun Gong 
追查迫害法轮功国际组织 

 

hwww.upholdjustice.org 
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WOIPFG President's Letter to Australia's Immigration 
Officer 

 
March 10, 2003 

 
Dear Mr. Noble: 
 
Our organization was contacted by several Falun Gong practitioners of Australia about the case of Mr. and Mrs. Wang. As 
our organization is dedicated to protecting the human rights of Falun Gong practitioners around the world and to investigate 
and expose violations of those rights, I am writing to urge you to delay the deportation procedure until the consequences of 
such action can be fully realized. We also would like to contact Mr. and Mrs. Wang so that our legal counsel can find a 
proper way to resolve this urgent matter. Your help in this regard will be most appreciated. Thank you for your 
consideration. 
 
My phone number: 781-862-4515, Fax 781-862-0833 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Jaw, PhD 
President, WOIPFG 
 


